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Dear Parents/Carers,							Friday 19th October 2018 
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         Class Attendance


Reception 	-   96.33%


Year 1		-   96.33%


Year 2		-   99.00%


Year 3		-   99.33%


Year 4		-   97.31%


Year 5		-   98.62%


Year 6		-   96.00%





Whole School attendance YTD 97.09%





Please bring your child to school every day. Remember our school target is 97% and by coming to school every day you can now win lots of prizes, including supermarket vouchers!





Please do not take your children out of school during term time – you could lose your school place, be fined or even be given a criminal record.








Awards





(      No Holidays in Term-Time	      (	  If your child is ill, you must contact the office at 8am     (








Merit Awards


Year 1 	-  Adama & Erikah


Year 2	-  Stefan & Sara


Year 3	-  Whole Class


Year 4 	-  Hadassa


Year 5 	-  Oksana & Forry


Year 6 	-  Elina & Nadia








Readers of the Weeks





		


Y1		Iraj


Y2		Ziyarnah


Y4		Jahmar


Y5		Suellen


Y6		Sara


	








Term Dates 2018-2019


October Half Term:


Children break up on Thursday 25th October 2018 and return on Monday 5th November 2018.


Teacher Training Day:


Friday 26th October 2018 – school will be closed to all pupils


Christmas Holiday:


Children break up on Friday 21st December 2018 and return on Monday 7th January 2018.








Golden Ticket Awards





Year 2	-	Mays - Hopeful


Year 2	-	Nicardo - Hopeful


Year 2	-	Muath - Hopeful


Year 4	-	Geanina - Humility


	





Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy


We have an opening for a Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy.


For more information or application form, please visit the school office.  The closing date for this vacancy is Thursday 25th October 2018.


Thank you.





Year 3 Trip to Cadbury World


Year 3 visited Cadbury world today as part of their topic for Autumn term.  They all had a fantastic time looking at how chocolate is made and tasted!








Dinner Money - IMPORTANT


This is a reminder to all parents that your child’s dinner money needs to be paid every Monday morning, in advance for the week.


If you need to update or change your child’s dinner option please contact the school office.


Any other concerns please do not hesitate to contact the school office.


Thank you.








School Forms


If you have any medical forms or data consent forms for your child/children that you have not returned, can you please make sure they are completed and returned as soon as possible.


It is extremely important we have all medical forms and data consent forms returned to the school office.


Thank you.

















                                            

